
 

 
 

TOWN OF 

GREENWICH 
 

Office of the First Selectman (203) 622-7710 fax: (203) 622-3793 

Town Hall• 101 Field Point Road • Greenwich, CT 06830 

E-Mail: fred.camillo@greenwichct.org  

   

  Fred Camillo 

First Selectman 
 

 
First Selectman’s Advisory Committee for People with  

Disabilities in Greenwich 
 

Monday, April 3, 2023 
9:15am 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://greenwichct.zoom.us/j/86261648219?pwd=V1BNQ0FMMkpnTENNbzVnUGVZc0VVdz09 

Password: 6362898 
Or Telephone: 

1 646 518 9805 
Webinar ID: 862 6164 8219 

    Password: 6362898 
 
 

        
1. Welcome and Roll Call  

 
2. Approve minutes from Special Meeting March 15, 2023 

 
3. Presentation: “Emergency Register Update” - Joseph Laucella, Emergency Manager Town 

of Greenwich  

4. Registrars of Voters ADA upgrades Fred DeCaro III and Mary Heagney 

5. Cos Cob Library Peter Berg 

6. Old Business 
a. ADA Tree Policy 
b. Central Middle School/JCS/OGS Building Committee update 
c. ADA complaint Arch & Grigg Streets 
d. Accessible Parking 

 
7. New Business  

 
8. Set Date of Next Meeting June 12, 2023 at 9:15am 

 
 

The Town complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity, affirmative action, and providing reasonable 

accommodations for persons with disabilities. If you require an accommodation to participate, please contact the Commissioner of Human Services at 203-

622-3800 or demetria.nelson@greenwichct.org as soon as possible in advance of the event. 

      

     "The Town of Greenwich is Dedicated to Diversity and Equal Employment Opportunity" 

https://greenwichct.zoom.us/j/86261648219?pwd=V1BNQ0FMMkpnTENNbzVnUGVZc0VVdz09

